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Head of School: Mrs B Rundle 
 

10 September 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
  

Year 2 Trip – National Maritime Museum  
  
On Wednesday 18 September our Year 2 children will visit the National Maritime 
Museum, Falmouth to participate in a ‘Wreck and Rescue’ workshop.  
  
We will be travelling to Falmouth by bus, departing Sandy Hill Academy at 8:30am. 
We would therefore ask that your child arrives in school for 8:15am on this day. We 
shall leave the museum at 2pm, returning to school for the end of the day.  
  
We are very fortunate to have received funding from the Cornwall Heritage Trust, 
who have agreed to fund our transport to and from the venue. We are therefore 
requesting a voluntary contribution of £5.00 per child for this trip. 
 
Please note there is no obligation to contribute and pupils will not be treated 
differently according to whether or not their parents have contributed.  However, the 
trip will only be able to take place if the school receives sufficient contributions.  In 
the event that the trip has to be cancelled a full refund will be made.  
  
To provide your consent for this trip please sign in to your ParentPay account.   
  
Children will be required to wear their school uniform for this trip and should also 
bring a waterproof coat, water bottle and packed lunch. If your child requires a school 
packed lunch to be provided, please indicate their preference when completing the 
online trip consent on ParentPay.    
  
Please ensure you have completed the online consent by Thursday 12 September.  
Should you have any questions please contact your child’s teacher, Mrs Osborne or 
Miss Bussandri.  
  
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Mrs B Rundle 
Head of School 


